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Town of East Hampton 

Town Council Public Hearing 

Tuesday, September 28, 2021 

Town Hall Meeting Room & Zoom 

 

MINUTES 

 

Present: Chairman Pete Brown, Vice Chairman Dean Markham, Council Members Tim Feegel, 

Derek Johnson, Mark Philhower, and Kevin Reich and Town Manager David Cox. 

 

Not Present:  Barbara Moore 

 

Call to Order 

Chairman Brown called the meeting to order at 6:15 p.m. 

 

Public Hearing for an Ordinance Amending Article III of Chapter 130 of the Code of the Town 

of East Hampton Regarding Board of Finance Term Limits 

Mr. Cox provided an overview of the proposed changes to the ordinance.  Currently the language 

indicates that a member may not “serve” more than two consecutive terms.  The new language would 

state that a member may not be “elected” to more than two consecutive terms.  This language is the 

same as the Board of Education term limits. 

 

There were no public comments on the amended ordinance. 

 

A motion was made by Mr. Reich, seconded by Mr. Philhower, to close the public hearing at 6:18pm.  

Voted (6-0) 

 

Adjournment 

A motion was made by Mr. Reich, seconded by Mr. Philhower, to adjourn the meeting at 6:18pm.  

Voted (6-0) 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Cathy Sirois 

Recording Clerk 

 

 

 


